

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Monday 8th June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Coronavirus Update - 8th June 2020

Last week was incredibly successful. We welcomed 32 pupils back to school and although school felt very quiet, it was great to see those smiles and hear some laughter in school again.

Having a small group of pupils in school has really helped us teach the children the importance of being socially distant and exercising good hygiene. The children have been absolutely fantastic. Their understanding of what is going on in the world around them is excellent and a real reflection of the supportive conversations that you have been having at home. Once our numbers grow, we will need to make our group sizes slightly bigger but for now, we are confident we can manage.

Currently we have no further information or guidance on the reopening of other year groups in school therefore we can still only offer places to children who are in Reception, year 1, year 6 or if they are the child of a key worker. If this is you and you have now decided that you want your child to return to school, please do make contact with us. Our office phones are open daily from 8.30-3.30pm. As soon as we have any information on opening to other year groups, we will share that with you.

Just a reminder about meal vouchers. If your child is in school you are not entitled to meal vouchers. If your child isn't in school and you are yet to redeem your vouchers, we would ask you do to this as soon as you can as this allows us to track any problems. The next vouchers are due to be released at the beginning of next week.

Finally, please continue to stay alert. We must work together as a community to keep ourselves and each other safe.

Yours sincerely

12 Clapter

Miss L Clapham

Headteacher









